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June 9, 2008 
Dear selected student,  

We are writing to invite you and other interested students to apply to participate in STANDOUT, the Stanford Diversity Outreach for Doctoral Education program, supported by the Office of the Vice Provost for Graduate Education.  This program will take place on Friday, October 24, 2008 on the Stanford campus, and will include opportunities for you to meet faculty and current graduate students to learn more about the cutting-edge research conducted here.  In addition, you will learn about graduate student life at Stanford and helpful tips for a successful application.  All expenses, including travel, lodging, and food will be paid by Stanford.  Applicants should be interested in pursuing doctoral studies in the fields of life sciences, natural and earth sciences, education, business, engineering, psychology or sociology. To learn more about our Ph.D. programs please visit: 

· http://med.stanford.edu/phd   (School of Medicine/Biosciences)

· http://humsci.stanford.edu (School of Humanities and Sciences – Natural Sciences, Mathematics, Statistics, Psychology & Sociology ONLY)

· http://ed.stanford.edu (School of Education)

· http://pangea.stanford.edu/ (School of Earth Sciences)

· http://soe.stanford.edu (School of Engineering)

· http://www.gsb.stanford.edu/phd/ (School of Business)

The online application and more information about STANDOUT are available at: 

http://vpge.stanford.edu/prospective/diversity/preview/index.html 
We invite you to complete the online application, including several short essays describing your potential contribution to diversity in your field, your research experiences and your goals, one letter of recommendation, your resume, and unofficial transcripts from all colleges and universities attended.  Applications must be completed online by Friday, August 8, 2008. Upon the review of applications, selected participants will be notified of their acceptance by Friday, September 19, 2008; information on making travel arrangements will be included in that invitation.   Submit all materials, including essays, transcripts and recommendations online at  http://vpge.stanford.edu/prospective/diversity/preview/index.html 
.
Those invited to preview Stanford will be sophomores, juniors, seniors, master’s students, recent graduates or, in the case of education, early career professionals.  Participants are expected to have a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or better. This program is designed for those who are interested in pursuing doctoral degrees (Ph.D.) and is not intended for students who plan to pursue a MS/MA, MBA, JD, or MD only.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any additional questions (e-mail is the preferred method of communication): 

Biosciences:  Anika Green, agreen1@stanford.edu, 650-724-2815 

Business: Susan Gutierrez, gutierr@stanford.edu, 650-725-9157 

Earth Sciences: Roni Holeton, roni@stanford.edu, 650-721-3383

Education: Rania Sanford, rhegazi@stanford.edu, 650-723-4066 

Engineering:  Noe Lozano, noe@stanford.edu, 650-725-1575 
Natural Sciences,  Psychology & Sociology: Ayodele Thomas, ayodele.thomas@stanford.edu, 650-724-3712 

General Questions graddiversity@stanford.edu
We look forward to seeing you in October!

Sincerely, 

Patricia Gumport

Vice Provost for Graduate Education

